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	​I would like to thank my colleagues for working together to more appropriately tailor the regulatory fee collection for our implementation of the Broadband DATA Act.  I would also like to thank them for agreeing to expand the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking to seek comment on whether to update the regulatory fee categories to include large technology companies.  Finally, I would like to thank the staff for their hard work on the item.  I look forward to reviewing the record.    




